Email Director Laura Brudzynski Laura.Brudzynski@denvergov.org and Communications director Sabrina Allie Sabrina.Allie@denvergov.org

Dear Laura Brudzynski,

I am asking you, as director of the Office of Housing Stability (HOST), to please step up and secure safe housing for all residents of the Aloft Protective Action Hotel. These residents cannot safely live in congregate shelters and yet they are being told that upon the closure of Aloft they must go to live at a congregate mass shelter. Residents of this hotel were placed here due to health needs that make shelters particularly unsafe, and they need to continue to have safe housing.

We know HOST can pay for continued hotel rooms for all residents who do not have other housing lined up until long term housing is secured through vouchers or other means.

As a concerned resident of Denver who does not consider the lives of these elderly, sick, disabled people expendable, I ask you to take action now to secure hotels and a path to safe stable housing for all Aloft residents.

Sincerely,